
From: Rosaleen Haddow 
Sent: 28 June 2021 12:12 
To: Planning  
Subject: Elm Village trees ref 2021/2926/T 

 

I wish to support this planning application for the felling of five trees in Elm 

Village. 

 

I have been particularly alarmed over the past year about the danger these trees 

pose since the collapse of a large elm  with a 25+ metre spread on a very windy 

day.. Fortunately, nobody was injured but cars and property were damaged and 

the remains of the tree had to be cut down by a tree specialist. Also, I recently 

went out one morning to find a large cherry tree at the end of Rossendale Way 

had collapsed and  completely blocked the road. 

 

The Silver Birch at the rear of 19 Bergholt Mews is also very worrying as it is 

growing in a raised bed with insufficient room for its roots. Again, in periods of 

high wind it causes real alarm to those living in its vicinity.. It really is only a 

matter of time before it comes down and causes untold damage to life, limb and 

property. 

 

Please allow the planning application above asap. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Rosaleen Haddow 

 

101 Rossendale Way, NW1 0XA 

 


